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OFFICIAL INVITATION TO THE HANDGUN WORLD SHOOT 2025 
 
Dear ________________________________________________________ 
 
The South African Practical Shooting Association, partnered with the North West Practical 
Shooting Association, is pleased to officially invite you to join us at the IPSC Handgun World 
Shoot 2025, to be hosted at the Frontier Shooting Range, Plot 4, Buffeldoorn, Stilfontein, 
South Africa. 
 
The match will take place as from the 11th September, 2025 to the 28th September, 2025. 
 
You may visit our website at https://2025hws.worldshoot.org/ 
 
For further information please send your queries to wsenquiries@ws2025.co.za  
 
Kind Regards, 

  

 

 M.Z. OSMAN         

SAPSA CHAIRMAN      JOHN LOUPELLIS 

RSA REGIONAL DIRECTOR      MATCH DIRECTOR 
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